Dear Primary Care Provider, 

As you well know, primary care is where patients come for most of their health needs, including behavioral health services, treatment, and/or referrals. Furthermore Luoma (2002) found that on average, 45% of people who died by suicide had contact with primary care providers within one month of their death, and over 75% had such contact within a year of their death.

By training your staff to recognize the signs of suicidality and respond appropriately, you may save lives, and we can assist. We are offering a free one-hour presentation for primary care practices on how to recognize the warning signs and risk factors of suicide and how to intervene. It includes detailed information about warning signs and risk factors as well as a brief office intervention that includes assessing and/or screening, as well as safety planning and guidelines for referral to services and supports for individuals in any risk category. It also includes information about developing an Office Plan of Action that can assist your providers and staff to be prepared to assist individuals who may be in a suicide crisis.

This presentation is based on the Suicide Prevention Toolkit for Rural Primary Care Practices, created in collaboration by the Suicide Prevention Resource Center (SPRC) and the Western Interstate Commission for Higher Education (WICHE) and a training created by the San Diego Health and Human Services Agency and Suicide Prevention Council. 

We hope that you will consider partnering with us to implement this training for your staff. By investing a relatively short amount of time, your practice can be better prepared to integrate suicide prevention into the primary care culture. 

Thank you for your time and support of suicide prevention,

[Insert closing and contact information here]

